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Dear Families, 

 
 We all hope you have had a fabulous half term.  
 
 
Our new theme is ‘Can I tell you a story?’ We will be 

reading traditional stories such the ‘Enormous Turnip’, 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’, the ‘Gingerbread 

Man’ and ‘The Three Little Pigs.’  We will share 

different versions of these stories and compare them. 

We will learn to retell the stories using story language, 

perform them using story maps and songs and use 

them as inspiration for our art work.  

We will also share stories important to different 

cultures such as ‘Rama and the Demon King’ and the Nativity.  

We will be learning to use our senses to explore natural materials and experience the changing 

seasons. We will use a wide range of vocabulary to describe what we see, hear, touch, smell and 

even taste!  

How can you help?  

• If you have any resources at home that you feel may be useful such as different versions of 
traditional tales, story puppets then please do bring them into school.  

• Library books will be changed for Nursery and Reception children on Wednesdays.  

• Reception children need a PE kit on Tuesdays, (Navy or black shorts, white T shirt, black 
pumps)  

• Please feel free to ask if you have any questions, we are always happy to help.  
 

Dates for your diary:  
Nov 1 - Stubbings Nasal Flu Vaccines - Reception & KS1 children 

Nov 4th - after school FOSS firework themed event  

Nov 9th – Individual Photos at Stubbings  

Nov 11th - Woodland Wonders  

Nov 14th – Odd socks day to start Anti Bullying Week 

Nov 14th – 18th - Anti bullying week, this year’s theme is ‘Reach Out’ 

Nov 18th - Children in Need 

Nov 30th - Wellbeing Wednesday – Connection 

Dec 3rd (Saturday) – Our Federation Christmas Event 

Dec 7th – Christmas Performance am 

Dec 8th - Christmas Performance pm 

 

We will send out more information and details about Christmas events soon. 


